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Rockingham County (N.C.) Sheriff Sam Page 
Among Those in Attendance at Presidential 

Round-Table on Immigration Yesterday 
 

Date of Release: Thursday, June 29, 2017 
 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff Sam Page was among those in attendance with 
President Donald J. Trump at a Round-Table discussion on immigration at the White House yesterday 
afternoon.  

Sheriff Page was invited to the White House to participate in the Round-Table discussion on 
Tuesday afternoon, June 28th to meet with President Trump and with crime victims’ families whose lives 
were affected by illegal immigration. Sheriff Page flew to Washington D.C. earlier in the week for unrelated 
business and was invited to set in on the discussion by the Trump Administration when they heard he was 
going to be in town. Also in attendance for the discussion was Bristol County (Mass) Sheriff Tom 
Hodgson.  

“I had an tremendous eye opening event while listening to crime victims tell their stories to 
President Trump and others present at the White House yesterday”, said Sheriff Sam Page.  

 

 
Left to Right: Bristol County (Mass) Sheriff Tom Hodgson, Rockingham County (N.C.) Sheriff Sam Page 
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